
 
 

September 23, 2021 
 
 
 

SCHEDULED MAINTENANCE:  System Outages – Sunday, September 26, 2021 
 
 
This Sunday (September 26, 2021), the United States Postal Service (USPS) will perform maintenance activities 
which is critical to its infrastructure.   
 
NOTE:  System access will be impacted for a five-hour timeframe as outlined below: 
 

 
 
Notification will be provided at the conclusion of scheduled maintenance. 

 
All Business Service Administrators (BSAs) should ensure their impacted stakeholders are aware of USPS system 
outages. 
  
We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 
During normal business hours, please direct any inquiries or concerns to the Mailing and Shipping Solutions 
Center (MSSC) via eMail [ MSSCAdmin@usps.gov ] or telephone [ (877) 672-0007 ]. 
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Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach/ USPS Corporate Affairs website.  
Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.    
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